Fassler, Susan

From: Fawcett, John

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 2:16 PM

To: Fassler, Susan

Cc: Wiggins, Joann

Subject: FW: SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE SUPPLY CONTRACT

Please read email thread below.
John Fawcett

Water Plant Manager

City of Hallandale Beach
630 N.W 2" Street
Hallandale Beach, FL 33009
Phone : (954) 457-1610
CELL#: 561-248-9620
jfawcett@cohb.org

Hallandale Beach

PROGRESS. INNOVATION. OPPORTUNITY,

From: Lisa Wolfkill [mailto:Lisa.Wolfkill@leesburgflorida.gov]

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 9:45 AM

To: Fawcett, John <jfawcett@hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Cc: Pavol Plecenik <Pplecenik@odysseymanufacturing.com>; Patrick Allman <PAllman@odysseymanufacturing.com>;
Linnea Ison <admin@odysseymanufacturing.com>

Subject: RE: SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE SUPPLY CONTRACT

As stated in the bid document, with consent of the vendor, other agencies may make purchases (piggy-back) in
accordance with this contract.

Lisa Wolfkill

Senior Buyer

City of Leesburg

204 N. 5th Street, Leesburg, FL 34748
Ofc: (352) 728-9786 ext.1521

Email: Lisa.Wolfkill@leesburgflorida.gov




From: Fawcett, John [mailto:jfawcett@hallandalebeachfl.gov]

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 9:32 AM

To: Lisa Wolfkill <Lisa.Wolfkill@leesburgflorida.gov>

Cc: Pavol Plecenik <Pplecenik@odysseymanufacturing.com>; Patrick Allman <PAllman@odysseymanufacturing.com>;
Linnea Ison <admin@odysseymanufacturing.com>

Subject: SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE SUPPLY CONTRACT

Good morning Lisa,

The City of Hallandale Beach is requesting permission to Piggy-Back on your contract with Odyssey Manufacturing for
Sodium Hypochlorite.

John Fawcett

Water Plant Manager

City of Hallandale Beach
630 N.W 2" Street
Hallandale Beach, FL 33009
Phone : (954) 457-1610
CELL#: 561-248-9620
jfawcett@cohb.org

i
Hallandale Beach

PROGRESS. INNOVATION. OPPORTUNITY.

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from government officials
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

Think before you print.



